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The Presidents Mesicge

Water, water everywhere, and still we get some
more. Some of the local pros are thinking about
putting pontoons on the golf carts! This kind of
weather makes you appreciate a good drainage sys-
tem or wish you had one.

Our sincere appreciation goes to Frank Dinelli and
Jerry Marlatt for doing such a superb job at the
Managers - Superintendent meeting at Northmoor. |
thought the attendance was outstanding and everyone
was in a good mood despite the weather we've been
having. Frank and Jerry Dinelli deserve a lot of
credit for having their course in such excellent con-
dition despite the adverse weather conditions. When
you see a course looking as well as Frank’s it gives
you that extra pickup you sometimes need to go
back to your own course and solve some of the
problems that plague all of us.

Adolph Bertucci
President

SAY YOU SAW
IT IN THE
“BULL SHEET”

Walter Fuchs, Superintendent Glen Eagles Country
Club.

JUNE MEETING

Glen Eagles Country Club was our host for the
Association at this meeting. It was a pleasure to icin
Walter Fuchs, our host Superintendent, at the site of
the 1957 World Open. Over 60 of our members
sat down to a tasty roast beef dinner. The McNulty
Bros. are to be congratulated on the fine club house
operation.

Walt and his entire crew must have been working
till late at night to get this “White Course” in such
beautiful condition. Some of the 40 or so golfers
found the pins placed in real tricky areas.

The golf tournament was a “low ball twosome,”
using the Calloway system. Peter Voykin was medalist
with a 76.

The winners:
1st 141 — Pete Voykin, Mike Banar
2nd 143 — Oscar Miles, Rodger Lovershell
3rd 144 — Michell, Conelli
4th 148 — Frank Kruger, Chuck Dougherty
5th 149 — Druzinsky, Opperman

On the closest to the pin tourney, held on hole
#7, a par 3 165 yards, Dick Travarthan was nearest
to the pin. The prize for that was a $60 Oster Blender.

The putting contest, as advertised in the May Bull
Sheet, was called off. Only two non-golfers showed
up.

For the July meeting at Olympia Fields, the golf
event will be:

Blind Bogey — between 70-85 with scores then
reduced further by applying the U.S.G.A. Calloway
Handicap system.

On Olympia’s shortest par 3 hole a Closest to the
Pin contest.

For non-golfers that day, a try at another Putting
contest at 4:30 sharp. Have to have a minimum of
15 participants before this contest can be run off.

Thanks to Braunsky and Burrows for our golf in-
formation. Let’s all make an effort to get to Olympia
in July.




